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I oppose this bill.  Voting in person is archaic and exclusive. It will deter or prevent 

those with disabilities, elderly and others from their right to have a voice in the 

process. The individuals proposing this bill appear to have an alternate agenda that is 

not in the best interests of "the people" and stands to benefit only a select few for 

reasons that are difficult to comprehend. It is simply idiocracy. Oregon needs to stand 

strong and be a beacon of light for our citizens now and in future generations. 


